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Thursday 2nd May 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We have excellent relationships with the vast majority of our parents and we value this immensely. It is only in 

partnership with parents that we can ensure your child achieves their full potential and deal with issues quickly 

if they arise. We are always happy to communicate with parents and all issues can be solved relatively easily 

when we work together. 

Sadly, we have had an escalation recently in the number of incidents where a tiny minority of parents have 

either: 

• Sworn on site, sometimes in front of children. 

• Acted in an aggressive, unregulated manner towards staff, sometimes in front of children. 

• Shouted or raised their voice at staff, sometimes in front of children. 

• Been rude and / or made personal comments towards staff. 

As you will be aware, this kind of behaviour is just not acceptable and could lead to a banning order from site 

issued by our Legal team at Lincolnshire County Council. This makes it really hard to work together for the 

good of your child. 

We have attached a copy of the Local Authority Parent Code of Conduct here for your information, 

Parent Code of Conduct 

We would implore parents to ensure they treat all staff with respect. Staff work tirelessly to ensure the best 

outcomes for your child academically, socially and emotionally.  

Once again, we’d like to stress that most parents do not behave in the way described above and we would 

personally like to thank those parents for treating our staff with the kindness and respect they deserve.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Andrew Smith   Mike Eckersley 

Executive Headteacher  Chair of Governors 
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